
August 2013 FISHWAY INSPECTION SUMMARY 

 

Fishway Inspections were conducted at all Columbia and Snake River Dams fitted with 

adult fish passage structures over August of 2013. 

 

Overall, few problems were encountered and most fishways appeared to be in satisfactory 

or better operation.  The few problems encountered are listed below. 

 

Lower Monumental Dam (August 22, 2013): Head differential at North Shore picketed 

leads greater than maximum criteria. 

 

 

 


